?

AUGUST 2017 NEWSLETTER - "CELEBRATING 21 YEARS!"

A WORD FROM KIM

It looks like summer has finally arrived! I haven't spent much time at the cottage this year due to all the rain that we have been getting. I am hopeful that we will have a beautiful Fall to make up for it.

My staff and I are taking holidays the week of August 7th as well as August 21-22. My family and I will be kicking off our vacation with Kin Camp at Meaford Memorial Park.

I would like to mention to everyone that if you are sick, then please call the office to reschedule your appointment. This is for the protection of other patients, my staff, myself and our families. If you must come, then please let us know, so that we can provide you with a mask to wear during your visit.

Before closing, in case you haven't heard, we have two local men from Collingwood that are on 'Canada's Amazing Race'. It airs on Tuesdays @ 8 pm on CTV. Our staff is so excited for them and we are all cheering them on! This is so exciting for our town!

Good Luck, Ken & Ryan!

Kim







STERILIZATION IN OUR OFFICE

I am very proud to say that we follow our governing board's guidelines of Policies and Procedures for Infection Control and Prevention in our clinic. We are dedicated to educating others about how are mouths are filled with microbes and how we take preventative measures against spreading infectious germs. If dental instruments and trays are not cleaned and sterilized properly, then there is a potential risk for spreading bacteria between patients through contaminated instruments and surfaces. These risks can be greatly reduced by following proper disinfection and sterilization procedures. My staff and I have taken courses on this important subject to ensure that your health is not jeopardized by cross contamination. We take precautions by wearing protective gear, such as gloves, goggles and masks at the appropriate times, either with patients or working in the lab with chemicals, etc. Every member of our team washes their hands thoroughly before seeing the next patient. All surfaces in the exam room including non -disposable items such as, tools and handpieces are cleaned and disinfected before each patient enters. We also use many 'single use' items and dispose of them after each use. Biological testing is done in our sterilizer to ensure proper decontamination. It is also recorded and logged after each use. My staff and I sanitize all pens, door handles, telephones throughout the clinic. This is for the safety of our patients as well as our staff and families.

3 INGREDIENT SWEET PORK CHOPS OR RIBS DONE IN CROCKPOT



4 Pork or 2-3 lbs of Pork Ribs

12 oz Bottle of Chili Sauce

1 Cup of Grape Jelly



Grease the crockpot with oil cooking spray. Place the meat in the crockpot. In a bowl mixt the chili sauce and the grape jelly. Pour the mixture over the meat. Cook on low for 6-8 hours (8 hours if frozen). These pork chops / ribs will fall off of the bone! Enjoy!

VOLUME 3, ISSUE 8



KIM DADSWELL, DD

We have a full service denture lab on the premises which is cost effective for our patients.

If you like our service, "please tell someone". If you don't, then "please tell us".

Call our office to schedule an appointment that is convenient for you.

Our practice continues to grow by referrals from our patients.

DID YOU KNOW...

We can personalize a patients denture by placing their name inside it. This make's it easier for support staff to reunite dentures with their owner's. It can be an exceptionally good idea for patients who are living in retirement homes or going to the hospital for a procedure. Why tempt fate with a mislaid denture. Protect your loved one's pocket book!



"WE LOVE TO MAKE YOU SMILE"